

NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

John J. Flanagan

Happy New Year From Senator Flanagan

John J. Flanagan

December 30, 2011

Dear Friend:

I would like to wish you and your family a Happy and Healthy New Year.

While there have been a great many things accomplished in New York State in 2011, we are all mindful that much more remains to be done and I look forward to working with you in the coming year to make New York State the best it can be.

As always, I invite you contact me by either replying to this message or calling my office at 631-361-2154 if you have any thoughts or comments on our state or if my office can provide you with any assistance.

Today, however, I simply hope you have a very Happy New Year and that you accept my best wishes for a great 2012.

Sincerely,

John J. Flanagan